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1,000 Players Distributed to Date!!! 

It has been three years since we initially started 
to distribute Project 316 audio players 
throughout southeast Asia, and we are praising 
God that He has allowed us to play a vital role 
in bringing the Word of God to the Hmong.  As 
many of you have seen via videos and read 
about the various testimonies in past 
newsletters, it becomes quite obvious that 
Project 316 is making a huge impact in the lives 
of so many.  Hitting the 1,000 mark is awesome!  
But there are many who have yet to receive a 
player.  We have estimated that if every believer 

in Thailand, Laos, Vietnam, Burma and China 
were to receive an audio player we would need 
about another 15,000-18,000 players.  So, as 
excited as we are to be able to distribute the first 
1,000 players, there is still much work to be 
done.  

Currently, the audio players hold 315 hours of 
Biblical content.  There is a plethora of 
teachings and more will be added as time goes 
on.  All of the teachings, along with the entire 
Bible, are in the White and Blue Hmong 
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This group of believers (representing many others)  
only received five players, but they need many more. 
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dialects.  These dialects are the most common 
and therefore, the most understood by many of 
the Hmong.     

Furthermore, 
we praise 
God that at 
least three or 
four more 
Hmong 
elders/
teachers in 
SE Asia have 

joined the project team during the last trip to 
Thailand back in February.  Their willingness to 
help became evident soon after we started 
talking with them.  They have connections and 
access into certain parts of Laos, Burma and 
Vietnam which are difficult to travel to, not just 
geographically, but because of persecution as 
well.  However, since they are Hmong, they can 
travel to these 
remote areas 
with fewer 
problems 
(although it 
can become 
very 
dangerous, 
especially if 
they are 
carrying audio players with them).  We also had 
many Hmong leaders in central Laos, who have 
already been part of the project team come over 
into Thailand and pick up hundreds of audio 
players for the Hmong, but they are still 
requesting hundreds more.   

Again we praise God for what He’s allowed all 
of us to accomplish, and we hope that you’ll 
continue to help us make an eternal impact in 
the lives of the Hmong through God’s Word.
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• Raise enough funds in time to 
purchase more players for when 
some of the project team 
members go into Laos and 
Vietnam in the next few months. 

• That our family will continue to 
build relationships and integrate  
into the Hmong community in 
Lancaster, PA, so that we can 
better serve the Hmong. 

• Praise God for hitting the 1,000 
player distribution mark! 

Prayer Requests

God bless,  
    Mike, Sonja, 
    Sinjin and Mikaela

All Scripture is God-breathed 
and is useful for teaching, 
rebuking, correcting and 

training in rightousness… 

2 Timothy 3:16  
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